
CABINET – 12 DECEMBER 2011 
ITEM 5 – PETITIONS AND PUBLIC ADDRESS 

Petition 
A petition has been submitted by the Friends of Benson Library and circulated in 
advance to Cabinet Members 
 
Public Address 
Councillor Lawrie Stratford as Chairman of the Safer & Stronger Communities 
Scrutiny Committee will address the meeting on the outcome of the Scrutiny 
meeting. 
 
The Leader of the Council has agreed the following requests to address the 
meeting:- 
Item Speaker 

Item 6  Libraries Report 
 
 

Meryl Smith (ORCC) 
 
Cllr John Goddard Shadow Cabinet 
Member 
 
Lynne Pointer (Bampton) 
 
Cllr Neil Owen (Charlbury) 
Mrs Nicollette Lethbridge (Charlbury) 
 
Cllr David Turner (Chalgrove)  
 
Arthur Hollis (Goring) 
Dr Reavill (Goring) 
 
Cllr Zoe Patrick (Grove & Wantage) 
 
Cllr Altaf-Khan (Headington & Marston) 
Cllr Roy Darke  (Headington & Marston) 
Paula Coombs (Old Marston) 
 
Sylvia Vetta (Kennington) 
 
Mrs Caroline Ryan (Stonesfield) 
 
Cllr Jean Fooks (Summertown & 
Wolvercote 
 
Phillip Pinney (Watlington) 
 
Cllr Anne Purse (Wheatley) 
 
Vicky Jordan, (OWL, Woodcote) 
 
Cllr Ian Hudspeth (Woodstock) 



 
Other representations to Cabinet since the circulation of the papers: 
 
1. Note from Dr L Clyne in respect of Grove library, Faringdon library and 

volunteers' travel expenses.  
2. Questions received from Ms R. Crockett 
3. Note from Mr Legge, Friends of Abingdon Civic Society 

 


